
From: PLLC <pllc6272@gmail.com> 

Date: September 26, 2020 at 11:23:39 AM EDT 

To: "Samuelian, Mark" <Mark@miamibeachfl.gov>, "Steinberg, Micky" 

<MickySteinberg@miamibeachfl.gov>, "Gongora, Michael" <Michael@miamibeachfl.gov>, 

"Meiner, Steven" <StevenMeiner@miamibeachfl.gov>, "Arriola, Ricky" 

<RickyArriola@miamibeachfl.gov>, "Richardson, David" 

<DavidRichardson@miamibeachfl.gov>, "Gelber, Dan" <DanGelber@miamibeachfl.gov> 

Subject: Jet skis hell 

 

[ THIS MESSAGE COMES FROM AN EXTERNAL EMAIL - USE CAUTION WHEN 

REPLYING AND OPENING LINKS OR ATTACHMENTS ] 

Mr Mayor, Mrs and Mr Commissioner 
 
I know these are tough times but life goes on right? We will get out of this. I am living on 
Biscayne Point Island, in front of Normandy 
 
For the last few years we are seeing more and more jet skis speeding between the 
islands. And making rodeos just a few feets away from the houses with the noise of 
their powerful engines... Due to the increase of cases, despite the few marine patrols in 
the area, it is going worse and worse. 
 
I discovered there is a rental point just at 7425 Gary Ave on Parkview Island: "Miami 
VIP Yacht Rentals North Bay Village". Obviously the owner does not ask his customers 
to respect the marine rules, and the slow speed out of the bay... We have daily dolphins 
here and manatees. They are feeding here and for sure are disturbed by the jetskis. I 
have a movie of the last manatee 2 weeks away.  
 
Actually it's the only commercial point in our residential neighborhood. I don't even know 
how they are allowed to have a commercial activity here.  
 
I talked with several neighbors here who are upset. Some of them shout at the jetskis to 
slow down but who cares...  
 
We would greatly appreciate it if you could solve this issue.  
 
Sincerely 
 
Frederick Poirot 

 


